
From: Eileen Sahagian
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Please forward this to all members of the planning board
Date: Thursday, July 01, 2021 9:41:19 AM

Dear Members of the Planning Board:
Thank you for your hours of service to benefit our community! I agree 100% with Malcolm Sandburg's suggestions.
Thank you,
Eileen Sahagian
4 Briarwood Lane

Sent from my iPhone
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